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Welcome to the March 31st 2022 meeting of the Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede 
Park. I am the Club’s President, Craig Stokke 
 
Carbon capture is a fascinating topic, and a great opportunity for our province. However, there is a lot of misconcep-
tions about greenhouse gasses. Not all greenhouse gasses are bad. As a matter of fact, without greenhouse gasses 
we likely wouldn’t be able to live on Earth. Carbon dioxide traps the heat and energy it receives from the Sun close 
to Earth, so it doesn’t all escape back into space. If it weren’t for carbon dioxide, the Earth’s oceans would be frozen 
solid. The problem is, the more carbon dioxide there is in the atmosphere, the more heat that gets trapped. And 
that is why scientists say the Earth’s temperature is raising. 
 
All living things on Earth contain carbon. Even people. Carbon makes up 20% of the weight of a human body, so if 
you weigh 150 pounds, approximately 30 pounds of you is pure carbon. Plants are almost half carbon.  
Diamonds are also made of carbon. Diamond formation occurs when carbon deposits deep within the earth 
(approximately 150 to 200 kms below the surface) are subject to high temperature and pressure for tens of thou-
sands, or millions of years. 
 
So, if people are made of carbon, and diamonds are made of carbon, it is no coincidence that an entrepreneur 
would find a way to turn human remains into diamonds. Teresa and I were watching TV one night. They were show-
ing how a company takes cremated human remains and places them in special machines that are used to repro-
duce the exact conditions that exist deep beneath the earth’s surface. 
 
Under the supervision of scientists, the carbon from the cremated remains is exposed to temperatures of around 
2500 degrees Fahrenheit, with pressure of about 850,000 pounds per square inch, for up to six months. In the end, 
you have a REAL diamond. At the end of the show I said to Teresa, you know, if you pass before me I would like to 
turn you into a diamond. She said “Really? That is so sweet. What would you do with me?” Her smile disappeared 
when I told her I would put her in a ring and give her to my new wife.  
 
That is a true story… but clearly all of you think it’s a much funnier than Teresa did! 

 
 
 
I would ask that you join me for the singing of O Canada followed by Rotary Grace. 
 
 

HEAD TABLE: Brenda McKinley (joined Club in 2015), 
Melanie Todd (2022), Darlene Whitmore (2019),  
President Craig Stokke (2008), Scott Rennie, Speaker, and PE Bryan Walton (2009) 
 
GUESTS: Brenda McKinley introduced our guests (17 in total this week). President Craig: I would like to extend a 
huge welcome to everyone in person and on Zoom! Let’s sing the “Welcome Song” 
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UKRAINE DISASTER RELIEF: Every week when I attend Rotary I leave here feel-
ing extremely proud. This Club and its members are absolutely amazing. It took 
only one week for Rotarians of District 5360 to reach the $30,000 matching 
grant for Rotary’s Disaster Relief Fund in response to the Ukraine crisis. 

 
And of course, a member of our Club says “we can do more!”. I am honoured, on behalf of 
Glen and Jeanette Richardson, to announce the Richardson family have made a donation in 
the amount of $100,000. to the Rotary Disaster Relief Fund. Their donation will be used as a 
District matching grant for Ukraine. So with your help, we can turn that $100,000 into 
$200,000. 
 
The Richardson’s donation is made in loving memory of Jeanette’s father William, moth-
er Mary, and brother Emil Romanchuk who immigrated to Canada from the Ukraine in 
the 1930’s. The Richardson family has, once again, made us proud with their commit-
ment to community, and humanity. They are standing with the people of Ukraine dur-
ing these terrible times, in their defense of democracy. To Glen and Jeanette (who are 
on Zoom, and Todd who is here) on behalf of our Club I would like to thank you for your 
generosity and everything you do. We are blessed to have you in our Club. 
 
And thank you to everyone who has already made a donation. If you haven’t already done so, 
I encourage you to join the Richardson’s and take advantage of their generous matching grant. 

 
50/50 DRAW: Michel Zacharki: awarded $115 to a guest (second week in a row), who 
donated his winnings back to the Club.  Thank you very much. 

COMMUNITY KITCHEN: One in Ten  Alberta families struggle with food insecurity. Our Club has 
a few volunteer opportunities available at the Community Kitchen (sorting donations and boxing 
produce). The next available date is Monday April 4th from 5:00 - 8:00 pm. Then we have some 
dates in May, June, September… Check last page of Bulletin for registration information.  
 
CLASSIFICATION TALK: Melanie Todd: If you recall, Melanie was in-
ducted into the Club on International Woman’s Day however the 
screen with her presentation was at the far end of the room so we did-
n’t have an opportunity to really learn about her. I am happy she is will-
ing to try again. 
 
I was born in Winnipeg on June 2nd, 1971. We lived in The Pas, Manito-
ba for 8 years and then we moved to Airdrie in 1980 where my father, 
Milt Brandson, and two partners opened the Century 21 brokerage 
there. 
  
I grew up in Airdrie and was a competitive figure skater, highlighted by 
earning my Gold Level in Ice Dancing and skating in the 1988 Winter 
Olympic Closing Ceremonies. I attended the University of Calgary 
and obtained my Bachelor of Commerce degree in Marketing while 
also competing for the Dino's in Cross Country Running and Track and Field, mainly the 1500 and 3000m events. 
I’ve run three marathons including the Boston Marathon in 2014, after qualifying for the race on my first try. 
  
I’ve obtained diverse professional experience over the years, including as an Accounting Analyst at Petro Canada, a 
Business Process Analyst with Andersen Consulting in Toronto, and as a Leasing Specialist with Telus. I obtained 
my residential real estate license in 2005 and have been selling real estate ever since. I worked with my father at 
Century 21 in Airdrie until he retired three years ago. In January, I joined RE/MAX House of Real Estate in 
Altadore. 
  
My husband, Darren and I have been married for 21 years. We have two sons, Bobby (19)  & Adam (17). Bobby is 
studying business at UBC and Adam attends St. Francis High School where he’ll graduate in May. Although the boys 
grew up playing hockey, Darren has turned them into rugby players. Adam is excited to finally get a chance to play 
high school rugby this year with his dad coaching. Some family highlights included 2015/16 when we spent a 
year living in London, England where we worked, the kids went to school, and we enjoyed European travel. We 
also had the opportunity to attend a garden party at Buckingham Palace and see the queen! Another family high-
light was traveling to Peru in 2019 where we hiked the Inca Trail to Machu Picchu. 
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CLASSIFICATION TALK: Melanie Todd: - Continued 
 
I grew up with Rotary, as my father has been a Rotarian in Airdrie, for almost 40 years. 
Our family still keeps in touch with one of the exchange students we hosted, from Brazil, 
and Darren and I hosted a student from Germany in 2019. I was a Rotaractor in my youth, 
also serving as President. With Rotaract I visited Rotary headquarters in Chicago where 
we were hosted by one of the local clubs. When Calgary last held the International Conven-
tion, I enjoyed organizing events for the international Rotaractors. I was a member of the 
Rotary Club of Calgary Millennium from 2017-20, the last year of which I served as Presi-
dent. I also enjoyed attending the Rotary convention that was held in Toronto. I’m so hap-
py to be a part of this club of amazing people and I already feel at home here. 
  
When not selling real estate and attending Rotary, I might be running, hiking, skiing,     attend-
ing a cultural event, or dreaming of my next travel destination. 
 
RED STRIPE REMOVAL: Darlene Whitmore had her red stripe removed by Brenda McKinley. 

 
 
SERGEANT-AT-ARMS: Joe Connelly 

 
 
 

 
 
NEXT WEEK’S MEETING:  We are back at Rotary House. Our speaker is Rollie Cyr from the Calgary Flames. This 
should be yet another great meeting. If you have a friend or Rotarian from another club who may be interested 
please consider inviting them to our meeting. Please remember to register online for a meal by tomorrow am at 
9:00 am. We will have sandwiches available until they are sold out. Thank you 
 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON APRIL 7TH  Rollie Cyr: Calgary Flames 
Please go to: www.rotarystampedepark.com and register in advance 
 
Please contact Kathyann Reginato if you would like a username and password to 
do so 
 
 

Final words: As always, I finish by encouraging you to ask yourself: 

What do you need from our Rotary Club this Week?  
What does our Club and Community need from you this week? 

 
And with that, our meeting is adjourned  Thank you for coming. Have a great week! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

MEETING LINK:   https://youtu.be/-ACoLGyco44 

http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
https://youtu.be/-ACoLGyco44
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EMERGING CARBON CAPTURE & UNDERGROUND STORAGE INDUSTRY IN ALBERTA AND CANADA 
 
SPEAKER INTRODUCTION: Bryan Walton:  
 
Scott Rennie has over 20 years of engineering and leadership experience in carbon capture and 
storage (CCS) and oil and gas. He has built and led carbon se questration organizations within 
Schlumberger (SLB) and ConocoPhillips (COP) and managed the development of 1+ MMT/yr CO2 
storage projects in Texas (Sweeny Refinery), Kentucky (COP/Peabody partnership), Alberta 
(TransAlta Pioneer), and Saskatchewan (Aquistore). At SLB, also held responsibility for leadership of the 
Schlumberger Carbon Services North America technical team. 
 
Prior to co-founding Vault, he held the position of Senior Vice President of Development with responsibility 
for subsurface engineering, planning and budgeting at a private Canadian oil & gas company that grew  
from zero to over 30,000 boe/d of production and deployed over $1 billion of capital during his tenure. In that 
role, also led development of a 400 MW combined cycle gas power plant project and served as President of the 
subsidiary developing the project. Significant commercial, capital markets, transactional, project management, 
and business development experience. Technically, core skill in reservoir engineering including experience with 
enhanced oil recovery (EOR) as well as significant experience in well design and reservoir characterization. 
 
Scott has a Bachelor's and Master's degrees in Mechanical Engineering from Rice University and is a registered 
professional engineer in Alaska and Alberta. Scott is: married with 3 amazing kids, and enjoys a variety of non - 
motorized outdoor sports/activities when not parenting or CEO’ing. 
 
SPEAKER: SCOTT RENNIE 
Mr. Rennie spoke to a very topical piece of the energy industry which is in the news a lot lately. 
 
(This was a very interesting and informative talk, and readers are urged to view the meeting record to 
get all the details)   MEETING LINK:   https://youtu.be/-ACoLGyco44 
 

Canada is currently responsible for 1.5% of annual global GHG emissions, but on a per capita basis has the high-
est rate of any of the developed countries.  Canada is cold, a large land mass with a relatively small population 
and has a lot of industry, which leads to the high rate.  Over the last 20 years, Alberta GHG emissions have in-
creased by 1% per year.  The current stated Canadian target is to reduce total emissions by 45% by 2030 in or-
der to meet a net zero by 2050 target.  This will require a 5% per annum reduction in Alberta emissions over the 
next 10 years. 
 
This can be viewed as a massive challenge or as an opportunity.  Vault 44.01 views it as the latter.  The company 
has experience with many large scale injection and storage projects, in the 1 MTpa range throughout Western 
Canada, and is involved in the planning for several proposed projects.  
 
The CCUS chain is as follows: 

• Capture from stationary production sources.  Typically CO2 is about 12% of the emissions stream and this 

must be captured and refined. 

• Compressed to 1500 psi, the CO2 is then transported by pipeline to injection wells. 

• Injection can be into different locations 
 Oil/gas reservoirs to assist in enhanced oil recovery (EOR) 
 Depleted oil/gas reservoirs 
 Deep saline formations (3,000 meters)  under sealing rock formations 

 
The IEA calculates that the global net zero objective will only be possible if 9% of global emissions are absorbed by 
CCUS.  This is equivalent to 2,800 MMTpa, or 55% of current global oil/gas production.  Current CCUS costs can vary 
for $50/T to $250/T, depending upon location, and projects have capital costs in the billions.  There is no revenue off-
set for these costs, except in EOR scenarios, so some incentives are required.  In the US, there is a tax credit of $50/T, 
but Canada currently has no incentive.  The carbon tax is ineffective, but there is talk of a capital cost tax credit of up 
to 50%, which may or may not be forthcoming. 

https://youtu.be/-ACoLGyco44
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EMERGING CARBON CAPTURE & UNDERGROUND STORAGE INDUSTRY IN ALBERTA AND CANADA 
 
 
Alberta currently emits 130 MTpa from stationary sources, with 70 MTpa from 
the oil sands. The latter is the target source for CCUS projects.  There a lot of 
companies announcing their intent to proceed, but nothing has really hap-
pened yet.  Projects will only proceed if there is: 

A strong regulatory system with 
 A process to lease required pore space in underground locations 
 Permission to inject and store 
 A process to pass long term liability back to the government 

 
Alberta and Saskatchewan have some of the above in place, but eastern Can-
ada does not.  In fact, Ontario specifically prohibits underground storage.  Al-
berta is currently proceeding with a competitive leasing program for pore 
space in saline deposits, which is a necessary precondition for CCUS. 
 

 Fiscal policy clarity and sufficiency 
 Regulatory clarity 
 And, funding support for de-risking projects 

 
CCUS projects are a great opportunity for Western Canada.  We have expertise in implementing large scale en-
ergy projects and in subsurface geology.  We know how to do it with projects already in operation – Weyburn/
Midale EOR, Clive EOR, and Shell Quest and Aquistore deep saline formation injection. 
 
We are developing a large-scale hydrogen industry and already have large agricultural and forestry industries, 
which are complementary to CCUS.  There are a number of Canadian companies who already have the expertise 
it carry out these projects – Vault 44.01, Svante, Carbon Engineering, Entropy, to name a few. 
 
If Canada does not provide the necessary incentive and regulatory policy conditions, there is a significant risk of 
all of this knowledge and expertise relocating to the US where conditions are more favorable. 
 
In answer to a question on the impact of CO2 on the climate, Mr. Rennie provided some sobering numbers.  In 
1850, the concentration of GHG in the atmosphere was about 210 ppm.  It is currently 410-450 ppm, and we are 
globally adding about 50 MMTpa of GHG to the atmosphere.  So we need to keep 50 MMTpa from going into the 
atmosphere to just stay where we are, and even more to reduce the GHG concentration.  An immense global 
task. 
 
SPEAKER THANKS: Don Taylor thanked Mr. Rennie for an admirable explanation of a difficult 
topic.  He told us a lot about CCUS and industry implementation of it.  The energy industry and 
society as a whole has changed its focus over the last few years and CCUS will be a big factor 
going forward. 
 
IN CLOSING: President Craig: Scott, thank you for taking the time to visit us today and thank you 
for telling us about this fascinating opportunity. I know we could have kept you here all after-
noon. In recognition of your time today, our Club will make a $100 donation to the Calgary Ro-
tary Clubs Foundation. This gift will  
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CLASSIFICATION TALK: Pat Neuman gave her Classification Talk last week and it is listed here as it 
was not received in time to post last week. 
 
This is to be my Club Classification talk and since I am retired, I’ll tell you just a bit about me…..   I was born in Saska-
toon, Sask and was raised on farms in Saskatchewan and Manitoba. My elementary school was in a rural one room 
schoolhouse..30 kids, grades one to eight. When I was in Gr 7 our family sold our farm and we moved for a short stint 
to Nanaimo, BC. It was a difficult year, in a Junior High school of 500, grades 7 to 9, being bullied and harassed by the 
city kids.  My eyes were forever opened to the world!! I had one friend who was bullied and teased, due to her religious 
background. So, we stuck together!!  The following summer we moved back to a more calming life in Northern Sas-
katchewan.. 2 years later in Grade 11, we moved to Regina where I completed Grade 12, and then graduated as a Reg-
istered Nurse from Grey Nuns Hospital. Two months later I married and we moved to Toronto where my husband had 
been relocated, 6 months prior.  I worked at East General Hospital, then as a Physician’s Assistant at Bloor Medical 
Clinic.  3 years later we transferred to Ottawa where I worked at Grace Hospital in Maternity, teaching new moms... 
and where in 1971 my son was born. 
  
16 months later, we transferred back to Toronto, buying our first house in Scarborough for $34,000!!! In 1973, my 
daughter was born at Mount Sinai and six months later, I back to work at Scarborough General in Emergency.   
In 1974 we transferred to Winnipeg, where I worked at Misericordia Hospital for 3 years. But, it was time for a change… 
I needed a new challenge.. My nursing career was done (the hours were crazy and I was tired of midnight shifts!) so I 
accepted a job as Event Coordinator for Welcome Wagon…a little part time job!!! I was quite successful and was soon 
asked to train others in Western Canada, as we moved once again, to Saskatoon, Sk.  My marriage ended and when the 
opportunity came in 1984, the kids and I moved to Calgary as I was offered the job of WW Area Manager for Southern 
Alberta and the Kootenays of BC. It was a great experience and I loved my territory, where we rose to be the Top Area 
for Canada for many years. I was involved in several business organizations; served as President of the Calgary Ad and 
Sales Club, served as a Volunteer with the Olympics in 1988, and served as a Volunteer on the Promotions Committee 
for the Calgary Stampede for 15 Years. In 2000, I accepted a position in Toronto as Director of Marketing for Welcome 
Wagon and in 2002, on my move to Toronto, I was promoted to President.  I rose to CEO, and Chairman of the Board, 
owning 90% of the company. My work included Marketing and Public Relations for the company, training and mentor-
ing Management and Representatives across Canada plus hosting several wonderful Company conferences in Canada, 
the US and Europe. It was a Dream Job! In its 90th year in Canada, and with the pandemic in the early spring of 2020, it 
was impossible for the company to survive.. .. the company closed in 2020.... it just was not possible to continue with 
the personal visits which was our only advertising revenue.  It was extremely sad to say goodbye to this company that 
had been my life for 43 years!! Fortunately, Rotary filled my days…a great tonic to overcome that disappointment.  
 
It has been my pleasure to serve with many wonderful Rotarians through my 19 years in the Rotary Club of Toronto. I 
worked on and chaired several committees; Fellowship and Entertainment Committee, Youth and Children ’s Commit-
tee, and the Physically Challenged Children’s Christmas party for many years. I also served on the Foundation Board, 
Honours and Awards Committee and Research and Appeals Committee. .. I also served on the District Youth Exchange 
Committee. It was my honour and privilege to serve as Club President 2017-18 …it was a busy but amazing year as I 
also served as Co-Chair of Events & Entertainment on the Host Organizing Committee for the Rotary International 
Convention 2018, in Toronto. 2018-2021 I served as an Assistant District Governor in 7070. From 2018 to 2021 I was on 
the Club’s Strategic Plan Committee - what an undertaking.. to see the transition  come to fruition in 2021-22 has been 
rewarding.  Being a Rotarian is rewarding by seeing the work we have done, and continue to do, our accomplishments 
and all the wonderful friendships made!!  
 
For someone who has moved so much, there always is that “Start all over again” mode...the move here was so much 
better because of Rotary and getting to know all of you.  Harold and I met in 2018.. he is originally from London and St. 
Thomas, On and was a member of St. Thomas Rotary Club for some years.. Our move back to Calgary was to be closer 
to my family; his entire family is in On. which means a few trips back to On. each year… 
 
Thank you for welcoming me to your great club and getting me involved…. By the way, Harold and I love those Dream 
Home shifts!!We look forward to many more! Love Rotary Conventions and am looking forward to Houston 2022.  
Besides Rotary, I enjoy walking, yoga, entertaining, cooking, reading, gardening, dancing, golf, theatre, Stampeder 
games, hockey, church and just being with friends and family. Thank you! 
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District 5360 responds in a big way for Ukraine!!! 
 
 

It only took 1 week for the Rotarians of District 5360 to reach the $30,000 matching goal  prompting us to 
expand the matching by $10,000. 

 
The District will match up to $40,000 of donations to the Rotary Disaster Response Fund. 

 
Not only are we expanding the matching program to $40,000 but we’re also announcing a $100,000. Dona-
tion to Rotary’s Disaster Response Fund with a challenge to the district and its members to match it. 
 

Donated by the ever-generous RICHARDSON FAMILY from the Rotary Club of Calgary 
at Stampede Park   -  in loving memory of Jeanette’ Richardson’s Father, Mother and 
Brother  (William, Mary & Emil Romanchuk) who immigrated from the Ukraine in the 
1930’s.   
 
“We stand with the people of Ukraine during these terrible times, in their defense of de-
mocracy”. 
 
You can accept this challenge by making your donation here or by going to my.rotary.org clicking Do-
nate and choosing Disaster Response Fund. 
 
Your donation to the Disaster Response Fund is recognized with Paul Harris points and counts towards 
PHF, PHS, Major Donor and Arch Klumph awards. 
 
Clubs are also able to rise to the challenge and donate to the Disaster Response Fund as well.  To send a 
cheque simply use the attached form. Also attached are the directions if your club would prefer to wire 
transfer the funds. 
 
District 5360’s clubs and members lead the way with their continued support of Rotary ’s humanitarian 
efforts and in particular their support for the people of Ukraine. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me with any questions, comments, or concerns. Thank you all. 
JAMIE MOORHOUSE, District Foundation Chair 

Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede Park C: (403)-819-7397 

 
rotaryjamie@gmail.com 

mailto:rotaryjamie@gmail.com
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Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede Park 2022 Kids at Heart Golf Classic Presented by 

  
EXCITING NEWS!!!   NEW FOCUS! NEW NAME! SAME GOAL! SAME PASSION!  

NEW FOCUS:  At last year’s golf tournament, The Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede Park announced the launch of 
the Rotary Kids at Heart Program. It began with a simple idea – addressing the issues that children face as they navi-
gate through their school years, allowing them to focus on their learning priorities. It developed out of our Stay in School 
program which focused on ensuring kids can access higher education. That program has now met its funding objective. 
It was evident as we looked around at what was happening in our community and around the world that Kids needed us 
now more than ever. That gave us a golden opportunity to expand our scope and focus our fundraising efforts on help-
ing more kids deal with the many issues they face every day. Rotary Kids at Heart will focus on: 

Kids who have nowhere to sleep at night 
Kids who are being bullied in person or taunted on social media  
Kids who are facing Family turmoil 
Kids who are trying to fit in 
Kids who go to school hungry 

 
NEW NAME: 

They say that with change comes progress. Your golf tournament committee is moving forward to an exciting new chap-
ter for our golf tournament. The new name, Rotary Club of Calgary at Stampede Park Kids at Heart Golf Classic encap-
sulates what our club is focusing on in our community, Kids, and clarifies our focus. At the same time, we welcome on 
board our new Presenting sponsor, Charlesglen Toyota who share our dream of making a real difference in kids’ lives. 
 

 
SAME GOAL/SAME PASSION: Kids will always be passion for and at the heart of everything we do at the Rotary Club 
of Calgary at Stampede Park. Our Rotary Kids at Heart program will invest in the lives of children and youth to create 
real, long-lasting change for kids, families, and our community. We will partner with amazing organizations whose mis-
sion it is to help provide children with an opportunity to be safe, to be fed, to be loved and supported, to learn and the 
ability to have a bright future.  
 
“There can be no keener revelation of society’s soul than how it treats it’s children”  -  - Nelson Mandela 

The Safe Haven Foundation- Haven’s Way Program 
“Helping give Calgary and Area homeless and at-risk girls their future back” 
Havens Way provides a healthy loving family environment for homeless and at-risk girls between the ages of 14-
24 who do not have child welfare status. Our donation will be critical to helping Havens Way continue their work 
with at risk girls.  https://www.safehavenfoundation.ca/ 

 
 

Dare to Care- Mission: 
“Equipping schools (students, parents, teachers) with the skills and courage to prevent bullying so all chil-
dren can thrive in life, learning and play”     150,000 children miss school each day because of Bullying. Our 
donation will bring this amazing program to 50 additional Calgary schools next year. 
https://www.daretocare.ca/ 

 
PREP Society for individuals with Down Syndrome 
“Dedicated to inclusion of individuals with Down Syndrome in home, school and community life”- 
“I do Belong”  PREP Provides teens age 12-18 with the critical skills they need to successfully transition 
into adulthood. Our donation will add an 4th Teen program class and increase staffing hours of the teach-
ing and Therapeutic team time to develop critical teaching resources. https://prepprogram.ca/ 

 

Join us this year at  
to really make a difference!! JUST 111 DAYS AWAY!!! 

https://www.safehavenfoundation.ca/
https://www.daretocare.ca/
https://prepprogram.ca/
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• The new edition of the Club Handbook is now available on the 
Club website. 
• Budgets for the 2021-22 Club Service fund and the Charity 
Fund are now posted on the website 

 

Jim Smith, Deb Sands, Ken Copithorne and 
myself were treated to an amazing dinner 
created by Paul & Susan Brick!  
 
Stories told that evening took us back to Dinner 
Club memories that included Al Pearce, Jim 
Fetterly, Herb Parker, and many others! Oh, we laughed!! We also took away a Movie recommenda-
tion, “The Rabbit Proof Fence”, and a Book recommendation, “The Voyage of Northern Magic” Au-
thor Diane (King) Stuemer. I look forward to exploring both. Many thanks Paul and Susan for an 
evening filled with Incredible Food, Devine Drinks, New Memories and Fabulously Fun Fellowship! 

 Thanks for organizing Dinner Club Pat Neuman  
Submitted by: Kathy Demorest 
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UCALGARY ROTARACT CLUB TRIVIA NIGHT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The UCalgary Rotaract 
Club will be hosting a 
trivia night via Zoom 
 
Friday April 1

st
 at 7pm 

 
We would like to see as 
many Rotarians come to 
our event as possible!  
 
All we would ask is for 
participants to donate $5 
to the Rotary Founda-
tion's Water, Sanitation, 
and Hygiene (WASH) 
initiative (more info to be 
provided at the event).  
 
Thank you! 
 
Danny Vera, UCalgary  
Rotaract Club  
Co-president 
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HIKING CLUB:  
We needed spikes and poles for 
the steep climb to get to the Cold 
War Bunker near Exshaw.  
 
It was blasted out of Mount McGil-

livray in 1969 and was intended to store gov-
ernment documents in case of a nuclear 
war. It was never used and would have been 
too damp for sensitive documents. Inside 
was cold, dark and damp.  
 
Eight of us explored and saw camp-
fire stones and graffiti on the walls. One sign 
appropriately said HELP. We got a picture 
taken from inside looking out to the entrance 
and stopped for a picture outside the bunker 
before heading back down.  

 
 

Pictures by Donna Kennedy and Pat Farn 
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Rotary Partners Book Club News 
Our next Book Club is at 9:30 at the Calgary Golf and Country Club on Monday, April 11th. Please reply to 
janetopp@shaw.ca by April 8th to reserve for your breakfast buffet. The cost is $20. for a delightful supply 
of cheese, fruit and muffins along with coffee and tea. 
We will wait until our May meeting to discuss “Miss Benson’s Beetle’ since so many of our snowbirds will 
still be away in April. Hope to see you there.   Jane and Maureen 

mailto:janetopp@shaw.ca
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LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON APRIL 7TH 
Rollie Cyr: Calgary Flames 
www.rotarystampedepark.com 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON APRIL 14TH 
Neil Edwards, CEO: Honens International Piano Competition 
www.rotarystampedepark.com 

 

LUNCH AT THE “BLUE ROOM” AT STAMPEDE PARK ON APRIL 21ST 
Don Bacon: Rotary Profile 
www.rotarystampedepark.com 

 

ROTARY PARTNERS SPRING LUNCHEON ON APRIL 22ND 
The Glencoe Club—See Bulletin for more information 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON APRIL 28TH 
Janelle Wakaruk: OWNcancer 

www.rotarystampedepark.com 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON MAY 5TH 
St Mary’s School Annual 4 Way Test Contest 
www.rotarystampedepark.com 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON MAY 12TH 
Annual Dream Home Kickoff  
www.rotarystampedepark.com 

 

LUNCH ON MAY 19TH 
STAY IN SCHOOL ANNUAL LUNCHEON 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON MAY 26TH 
OFFSITE Meeting: U of C School of Veterinary Medicine 
Dean Renate Weller 

 

LUNCH AT ROTARY HOUSE ON JUNE 2ND 
Annual Stampede Board Presentation 

 

LUNCH ON JUNE 9TH 
 

 

http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
http://www.rotarystampedepark.com
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Club Secretary                    Luanne Whitmarsh 
Treasurer                        Don Mintz     
Partners President                  Rhonda Yaskowich 
Community Service Local/Int’l Director    Don Taylor  
Fundraising Director                 Mark Ambrose  
Member Experience Director           Wendy Giuffre 
Meeting and Events Director           Myrna Dube-Thompson 
Membership and Recruitment Director    Tony Fisher   
Operations Director                Stan Cichon 
Youth Service                     Walter Flores  

2021/2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

SKIPTHEDEPOT FUNDRAISING:      Download the SkipTheDepot App   
Download SkipTheDepot from the App Store or Google Play or visit our web app. Share 
your sign-up link with friends, family, and potential donors 
You book a pickup time and the depot will come to your home or office and pick up your recycles 
(including old electronics and clothing)    https://skipthedepot.com/locations/calgary-recycling 

VOLUNTEERING OPPORTUNITY !!! 
 
 
Volunteers are required. Click on Sign Up to view available slots and book yourself directly online 
 

   Monday April 4th at 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Tuesday May 17th:           1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
Monday June 13th:           5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Tuesday July 12th:           1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
Monday September 12th:        5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Tuesday October 18th:         1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
Monday November 21st:        5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Tuesday December 6th:        1:00 pm to 4:00 pm  

 
Earl Huson (403) 686-0828/ ehuslink@telusplanet.net    Ken Farn: (403) 560-6770/ kgfarn@telusplant.net  
 

THANKS FOR VOLUNTEERING !!! 
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